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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:11 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Buffalo River Watershed

 

From: Richard Osborne <rpo@rpolaw.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2024 7:21 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River Watershed  
  
I support a permanent moratorium on swine CAFOS in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
  
  
         Rick 
  
Richard P. Osborne, Attorney 
26 East Center Street 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
  
Office     479-521-5555 
  
E-Mail   rpo@rpolaw.com 
  
  


